

NEW! Kids Club Half term 1st-3rd June

What's O



3 action-packed days of fun for your children in the summer half term.

Choose from Art, Crafts & Pottery, Musical Theatre and Street Dance – available as full day options or just for the morning/afternoon.

More info here.

Nominate your tutor or volunteer for an award!



Celebrate the fantastic work of our teaching staff and volunteers. **Nominations can be made here**.

# New developments at Sutton College

Following the College's drive to improve facilities and resources for our students, we will be holding classes twice a week from Carshalton College premises from September. I am very pleased to be working with Carshalton and look forward to students having access to excellent facilities. There will be some changes including parking charges at the facility and we will communicate those changes nearer the end of term.

Like all public bodies we continue to experience cuts and yet we try to preserve courses and keep them affordable. We are constantly looking at how we can become more efficient. We are making our enrolment processes quicker for students whilst obtaining the information required for funding. From May 23rd, we will no longer accept cheques and only ESOL and Skills for Life students will be able to complete enrolments in the Customer Enquiry Centre. All other enrolments will be via our improved online enrolment system or enrolment forms can be left securely at the College.

The focus of the department supporting students with learning difficulties and disabilities has been altered and the area will now be called Springboard. This is a very exciting development and I look forward to sharing with you details of some of the new courses.

We are making some building adaptations in the Sutton Centre to enable more practical classes to be based here including woodworking and practical crafts.

The College was delighted to receive a very good Ofsted letter after a short but intense inspection at the end of March. Many thanks to all of you who gave such excellent feedback in the survey. We are very grateful that so many of you felt strongly you wanted to have your say.

There is a lot happening and our exciting new programme will be out from June 6th as well as our summer 2016 courses. The College is doing well and we very much appreciate your support in our drive to be a sustainable provider of high quality learning experiences for all.

Yours, Jenny Sims, Principal







# STUDENT

## Pay As You Go **Exercise classes**



Pay as You Go as a payment is now available on two of our fantastic fitness classes: Piloxina & Konga Burn.

For just £6 per session you can try before you buy or just come along when you can!

Click here for more details.

### Inspired by...

17 May-17 June Morley Gallery

Congratulations to college students Cristine Walden, Donna Foster, Rowena Howell, Ramil Makinano, Joan Prokop, Margaret Sparks, Fran Moffat and Mark Birch whose work has been selected to take part on the "Inspired by" exhibition at Morley Gallery.

See some of the work here.

#### **New Online Enrolment**

Enrol Online – it's fast, secure and easy! We have a new Online Enrolment system and you can now register an account with us - meaning the overall process is faster and you can add more than one course to your basket!

Contact the Customer Enquiry Team if you need any assistance or have any queries.

#### Social Media

'Like' and follow us for latest news!









## **Sutton College recognised for** its high quality provision

OFSTED carried out a short inspection of the College in March and we are pleased to advise that we remain a 'good' provider. Inspectors spoke to staff and students to find out their views and the report produced supports the College's drive towards a sustainable, excellent service.

Quotes taken from the report include 'The quality of provision at the College remains good during a time of significant financial budgetary reductions' and 'Learners benefit from high-quality teaching, learning and assessment and very effective individual help in class.'

The report can be seen **here** and more information can be seen on the College website.

## Open Event – Saturday 11th June



Come and meet the team at Trinity Square in Sutton High Street for demos & activities and also pick up a new 16/17 course guide! Plus free kids activities & much. much more!

## Weekend College



Sunday 15 May 2016

Choose from an exciting array of one day courses. Courses include Meditation, Dreamweaver & Stained Glass. Most one day courses are just £30! Full information can be found here.



Sunday



10am 3pm



Just